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AIG PROGRAMS
99 High Street
Boston, MA 02110
Internal Bulletin


TITLE:	Hartford Steam Boiler (HSB) EPLI Referral Process for Program Managers

TO:		Division 66 Staff				Date:   4/17/2019

FROM:		Susan Cook

EFFECTIVE:	Immediately 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please use the following process for EPLI for referrals to HSB:

1. Your Program Administrator (PA) sends you the referral application for the HQ state with the limit or limits they would like quoted.  
2. You forward the request to: EPLQuote@HSB.com.
3. HSB will quote the account and provide pricing options for different limits, if requested.  
4. The PA uses the pricing provided by HSB and if bound, must report back to you the bound terms and conditions.
5. You forward the bound terms and conditions on to HSB by replying to all on the quote email you received.  Be sure to retain a copy of this email exchange in the Account Referral file and to enter it into the Referral Database.
Please keep the following items in mind.

The program is not available to any risk with the following attributes:
1. Headquarter state is Louisiana; 
2. Canadian risks; 
3. The account has more than 250 Full Time Equivalent Employees (FTE) – part-time employees are counted as half an employee for FTE calculation; or
4. Businesses of the following types:  governmental, school, lawyers, temporary staffing or employee leasing agencies, and private golf or country clubs
Any risk that meets one of the following conditions must be referred to HSB annually for pricing and approval prior to quoting EPLI coverage:

1. Headquarter state is:
a. Arkansas or New Mexico – required minimum EPLI limit is $500,000; or
b. Montana – required minimum EPLI limit is $1,000,000; 
2. The account has more than 100 Full Time Equivalent Employees – part-time employees are counted as half an employee for FTE calculation; 

3. The account is seeking a deductible other than those filed for the program; or
4. The account is requesting an EPLI limit over $250,000.

Any questions on the above information should be directed to Susan Cook.  Thank you.	
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